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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  
 

Last Friday was the Year 11’s Leavers’ Prom. It was a fantastic evening enjoyed by both the children and staff. 
 

Next week is the school summer show at The Harlequin Theatre. The children have been working hard during rehearsals 
and I am very much looking forward to seeing the show. 
 

You should have received an email regarding the Strike Action on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. We have included 
the plan and timings for this day in this newsletter. 
 

Monday 3rd July is an INSET training day for the staff so school will be closed to the children 

 

Mr Alexander 
 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

Monday 3rd July 
 

Wednesday 5th July 
 

Thursday 6th July 
 

Friday 7th July 

 

INSET DAY 
 

Newviews Theatre Trip to the National Theatre, London 
 

Grease Summer Show, The Harlequin Theatre, Redhill 
 

Grease Summer Show, The Harlequin Theatre, Redhill 
 

 

SPOTLIGHT 
 

YEAR 7 
 
Lexi-Rose Curtis and Isaac Lawal for their participation in sports leaders at  
St Matthews’s C of E Primary School.  St Matthew’s C of E Primary School 
commented on what a fantastic ambassador you were for Reigate School. Well 
done Lexi-Rose and Isaac. 
 

Holly Eade on her very kind and thoughtful actions helping a member of staff 
outside of school. Mrs MacPherson is very grateful. 
 

Well done and thank you to Stephanie Terente, Tallulah Belle Gardener,  
Tommy Webb, Zach Beedie, Eliza Samuel, Charlotte Anderson, Finley Streeter, 
Ben Holdsworth, Neve Ewington, Charlotte Wilby, Bennett Samolczyk,  
Jasper Denning, Aaron Smith, Lee Dixon, Dylan Walker, Stan Barton and 
Elizabeth Fifield for helping out on the Year 6 taster day. 
 

Well done and thank you to Freya Ketley, Elsie Hards, Nathaniel Smith, Alfred Rudge, Matthew Dickinson,  
Luke Scotland Brown, Marc Eaton, Evie Mayo, Mia Sager, Emelia Cserenyecz, Alexia Oakley, Lexie Waller, Elsie Gypps, 
Tilly Fox, Rehan Boodhun, Remi Turan, Jonah Pocock  and Louie Denham for helping out on the Year 5 taster day. 
 

Rose Hall, Leah Handscomb and Skyla Francis for their engagement and enthusiasm shown when constructing triangles 
in Maths using a pair of compasses and protractor. 
 

YEAR 8 
 

8S2 for their positive attitude, engagement and hard work during every single Maths lesson. 
 

YEAR 9 
 

Haydon Nyman for his positive attitude. 
 

YEAR 10 
 
Isobel Garland, Jack Dewey, Alice Horn, Amy Bloomfield, Alfie Maplesden and Afua Larbi-Yeboa for their excellent 
application and efforts during the mock exams. 
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STRIKE ACTION – WEDNESDAY 5TH AND FRIDAY 7TH JULY 

 
Wednesday 5th July 
 
There will be no registration; please see in school times if applicable below: 
Year 7 – not in school 
Year 8 – not in school 
Year 9 – lessons start at 9.05am; the school day will finish at 2.00pm. 
Year 10 – lessons start at 9.05am; the school day will finish at 3.00pm 
Please note that the New Views Theatre Trip will go ahead as planned. 
Please note that the Water Sports Course at Mercers Lake will go ahead as planned. 
  
Friday 7th July 
  
There will be no registration; please see in school times if applicable below: 
Year 7 – lessons start at 9.05am; the school day will finish at 2.00pm. 
Year 8 – lessons start at 10.05am; the school day will finish at 3.00pm 
Year 9 – not in school 
Year 10 – not in school 
The rehearsal and production of the school show ‘Grease’ will go ahead as planned. 
 
For any children not in school, please encourage them to check Show My Homework for any work set.  If your child is in 
receipt of free school meals and you would like to collect a meal from school between 12pm and 1pm on the day of the 
strike please e-mail info@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk by 12pm the day before to reserve a meal. 
 
Children in school should check with their extra-curricular club leader to confirm if their club will be running on this 
day.  Homework Club will be on as normal. 

 

100 HATS CHALLENGE  
                    
A huge well done and congratulations to our science technician Dr Jule 
Harries who completed her final swim in her 100 hats challenge! Jule has 
been open water swimming in a funny hat for the past 18 months. On 
Sunday 25th June we saw her swim her last lap. She has been raising 
money for two charities-Surrey Young Carers and Alzheimer’s Research 
UK. Thank you to the young carer children and friends who came to support 
her last week, it was a great morning out in the sunshine. We hope that she 
can now have a well-deserved rest! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you would like to donate please visit the just giving page below. 

               

One Hundred Hats Challenge 
justgiving.com 

 

 
 

 

OTHER NEWS 
 

 

Good luck to Charlotte Anderson who will be taking part in the TaeKwon Do Welsh Open this weekend. 
 

And 
 

Good luck to Samuel Stapley who is competing for Surrey at the English Schools Track and Field Championships in 
Birmingham today and (hopefully) Saturday - Intermediate boys 800m 
 
We look forward to hearing how both children did in their respective sporting events. 
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PROM 2023 
 

 

 



REIGATE TUNNEL 200 ART COMPETITION  
 
 

You may remember last week we shared a selection of artworks that were 
highly commended in the Reigate Tunnel competition.  
 

A huge congratulations to Dylan Glen (Year 7) who has won 2nd place in 
the 11-18 age category.  
 

All of the commended artworks will be on display in Adams Gallery from 
Saturday and all of the submitted artworks are now up in Reigate Tunnel. 
 
A message from Spencer Copping  
Chairman of the Reigate Business Guild: 
 

Thank you to everyone who entered from Reigate School. The artwork is 
all incredible and a great credit to the Town. 
 

There will be a prize giving on Sunday 9th July at 11am in Reigate Tunnel 
along with the unveiling of a Plaque commemorating the 200th Anniversary 
of the Tunnel. 

 
 

 

 

REIGATE TUNNEL 200 ART COMPETITION  
 
 
 
 

Well done to Mia who entered artwork into the Reigate Tunnel 200 Art 
Competition. All of the artworks submitted will feature on the Art Boards 
in Tunnel Road throughout the Summer. 

 

 

REIGATE TUNNEL 200 ART COMPETITION (CONT.) 

 

Mia Perez Moreno 



REIGATE TUNNEL 200 ART COMPETITION (CONT.) 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 



YEAR 8 DISTRICT ATHLETICS 

 
On Tuesday 20th June the Year 8 athletics squad travelled to 
Caterham School to compete in this year's District Athletics 
event.  All children worked hard at their various track and field 
events and represented the school well with their excellent 
effort and behaviour throughout the afternoon.  There were 13 
schools taking part and Reigate School were pleased to finish 
6th overall.  This is a really good result considering we took 
only a small number of athletes, especially for the girls 
events.  We would love to be able to take more of you and fill 
more events next year so please look out for athletics club 
and get yourselves along to join in the fun. 
 

The following children did extremely well securing points for Reigate School by finishing in the top 8 for their events: 
 

Millicent  - 2nd in 800m and 4th in 1500m 
Isabella  - 3rd in Shot Putt and 3rd in Discus 
Isabelle - 3rd in High jump 
Rylee - 6th in hurdles and 7th in Javelin 
Amelia  - 7th in 100m 
Timothy - 7th in hurdles 
Archie  - 7th in 100m 
Georgia - 8th in Shot Putt 
 

The girls relay team finished in 4th place and the boys team came 6th. 
 

Well done to everyone involved and we look forward to taking you to K2 for the Year 9 District event next year!! 
 

Mrs Chevalier 
 

 

PE FIXTURES 

 



HOUSE RESULTS – WEEK ENDING 30TH JUNE 
 

 
 

 

VOCAB EXPRESS 
 

Vocab Express is an online package that aims to help 
children learn vocabulary independently for French and 
Spanish. The children are motivated to compete by a 
points-based system.  All the vocabulary on the website is 
from the AQA exam board word list and could potentially 
appear on their GCSE exam papers.  The children have 
been given usernames and passwords by their class 
teachers. 
 

 
Modern Foreign Languages Department 

 

Week 32 – 30th  June Challenge – Congratulations to the following children: 
 

 

Year 7 
 

Samuel Jenner 

 

Year 8 
 

Lily Dunlop 

 
Year 9 

 

Afua Larbi-Yeboa 

 

CAREERS 

 

Our Reigate School website has a Careers Section which contains lots of useful information regarding college open events, 
up and coming careers events at School, details regarding apprenticeships and how to search and apply for them along with 
links to useful websites. Below are some other very useful websites which have plenty of information regarding further 
education, apprenticeships and careers choices plus interview techniques and many other tips. The library also has lots of 
Careers Resources and books for the children to use. When using the Morrisby platform please use the Reigate School 
Code when signing up: MC94232M 
 

 

  

www.barclayslifeskills.com www.apprenticeships.org.uk www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk www.icould.com 

  

                                  www.morrisby.com  

 

 

CAREERS 
 

Coming up in Careers… 
 

 

17th and 18th July – Work Experience (Year 10) 
 

17th July – Inspirational Learning Group Dragon’s Den (Year 9) 
 

18th July – Money Management (Year 9) 
 

19th July – Inspirational Learning Group Airbus Challenge (Year 8) 
 

19th July – Money Management (Year 10) 
 

20th July – Money Management (Year 8) 
 

Every Wednesday lunchtime – Careers Drop In with Mrs Grew – Careers Office 
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SAFEGUARDING AT REIGATE SCHOOL 
 

 
We recognise our moral and statutory responsibility to safeguard and promote the 
welfare of all children. Reigate School makes every effort to provide a Ready, 
Respectful and Safe environment in which children feel secure, valued and 
respected. If a child has any worries or needs some support at any time, we 
encourage them to speak to their pastoral team or any member of the safeguarding team in the first instance.  
 

 
Please visit the school website https://www.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/ to access our safeguarding pages for guidance, 
support and signposting information. We have a comprehensive outline of our Reigate School Early Help offer, which is 
designed to help families access key services when support is first needed. 
 

 
If you have any concerns, questions or would like advice surrounding any aspect of safeguarding please contact the school 
and ask to speak to a member of the safeguarding team or email  
dsl@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING – ONLINE SAFETY 
 

 
The internet is a wonderful resource, however ensuring children know how to 
use the internet safely is vitally important. Please visit the school website E-
Safety page using the link below to access important signposting information 
designed to inform parents and carers about online safety and how to best 
support your child at home.  
 
 

E-Safety:  https://www.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/safeguarding/esafety 
 
 

 

 
The following resource from Childnet has been created to help a parent/ carer and child to have a conversation together 
about life online.  https://www.childnet.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/My-Life-Online.pdf 
 
 

 
 

CHATHEALTH SERVICE 

 
 
 
For children aged between 11 and 19 there is a ChatHealth 
Service available provided by the Surrey School Nursing 
Service. 
 

For more information please visit the website  
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/ChatHealth 
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TWELVE 15 MENU 

 

 
On rare occasions due to supply issues we might need to adjust the menus slightly at short notice 



NOTICES 
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